
“Seeing Christ in ourselves and others” 

Please visit our website:  www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk 
Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary  w/e Friday 3rd November, 2023 

Term Dates 
 

 

School closes for Christmas on 

Friday 22nd December, 2023 
and reopens on   

Tuesday 9th January, 2024 

 

Click the calendar for all term dates,  

including dates for 2023/2024 & 2025 
 

The list is also available in the documents 

section of My Child At School. 

Open Morning 
 

We are looking forward to 
welcoming families this 

Saturday, 4/11/23. 
See page 3 for details 

Welcome,  Ласкаво просимо, добро пожаловать, Witamy, Sveiki, 
Bienvenido, Bienvenue,  ยนิดตีอ้นรบั to our weekly newsletter.   

 

NEWSLETTER 

We have a lovely Remembrance 

display inside and outside the 

main school entrance.  

In support of the Royal British 

Legion, Poppies are on sale in 

school for a donation.   

 

After School Interest Clubs 
 

The new clubs starting from next week.     
 

Children who qualify for pupil premium 
funding will be eligible for a part subsidised 

place at some of the clubs, see below. 
 

Y5 & Y6 Football ‘Punditry’ Club 
Monday 6/11/23 to Monday 11/12/23 

£6.00 per child  
Due to the dark evenings, football club will move 

inside.  This new club will look at professional games 
and players.  It will also give any budding ‘Pundits’ the 

chance to share their knowledge. 

 
Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Fakeaway Food Club 

Wednesday 8/11/23 to Wednesday 13/12/23 
£20.00 per child 

Subsidised price £10.00 per child  
At this club, children will bring home what they make.  

 
Y1 & Y2 Sports Club 

Thursday 9/11/23 to Thursday 14/12/23 
£18.00 per child 

Subsidised price £9.00 per child  
 

Please book all places for all children  
via My Child At School. 

Places are limited at all clubs. 

http://www.holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/holyfamilyprimary
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Term-Dates-v051023.pdf


 

 

Happy Birthday  
to pupils celebrating their birthday during the next week. 

 Nate C Oliver C Noah C  

 Isabelle C  Joseph C  

     

     

Parent Governor 
 

Further to the recent 

advertisement for a parent to join 

our Governing Body, we are 

extremely pleased to welcome  

Mr Martin to the position. 

 

Christmas Fundraising 
 

The children have been busy 
creating their Christmas designs 
and will be bringing these home this week for 
families to complete details on the reverse.   

 
Please return the designs to school by Monday 
6th November, 2023 so proofs for cards and 
other gifts can be created.   

Attendance Stars 
 

The Class with the best weekly attendance 
will be rewarded with an additional activity. 

 

This week’s Attendance Stars 
are 

 
 

Year 5 
 

Congratulations! 

Online Safety 
 
Click the link below to see our latest 
online safety newsletters. 
 
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/news-and-events/
letters/ 

 

School Photographs 
 

Tempest Photographers will be in school to 
take photographs of the children on 

Tuesday 14th November, 2023. 

 

Christmas Fair 

We are looking forward to the Christmas 

Fair and would be very grateful for 

donations of  raffle prizes, tombola prizes 

and mince pies.    

https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/news-and-events/letters/
https://holyfamily.bhcet.org.uk/news-and-events/letters/



